
  
   

 

12 September 2016  

Dear Parent/Guardian 

SPANISH BOOK - El Coronel no tiene quien le escriba (Giovanni Pontiero’s edition) - £9.99 

 

Year 12 students need to purchase their own copy of the above book. 

We are not able to supply these books free of charge due to budget restraints, but we are able to offer you 

the option of buying the book directly from the school at the cost price of £9.99.   

If you wish to purchase from the school, please make your payment of £9.99 by the deadline of Friday 23 

September 2016.  Should you wish to make your own purchase please ensure your son/daughter has a 

copy at school by Monday 26 September. 

Payment: 
 
Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link 

codes are only needed for online account set up).  

By Debit or Credit Card – Please telephone the Finance Office on 01722 333851 ext 260 

We are looking forward to a year of successful and enjoyable Spanish learning with your son/daughter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Torres 

Head of Spanish 

jlt@bws.sch.wilts.uk 


